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Video: Stellantis workers at Warren Truck
Assembly Plant in Michigan support striking
workers at Clarios
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   This week, the World Socialist Web Site spoke to
autoworkers at Warren Truck outside of Detroit about
the ongoing strike of 525 Clarios workers in Ohio. 
   The United Auto Workers (UAW) apparatus is doing
nothing to inform other workers about the strike, which
is nearing the end of its third week. On Monday,
Clarios workers rejected by more than 75 percent a
second UAW-backed contract.
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